[bookmark: _GoBack]12 IAAE members attended the Educational Development Committee meeting on Wednesday, June 28, 2017. The committee reviewed the current and past lists of materials included in the curriculum packet. Additional discussion was held on the long term viability of the committee and members will continue to research materials to include in the 2018 kit.

Already committee members have begun to work on securing 16 different items for the 2018 packets and will continue to look for CDE related resources.

124 kits have been sold and there are six more available. 

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer Dillon, Educational Development Committee Chair
